Brummett, Elizabeth

From: Clayton Maxwell

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 12:31 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Support for Case Number HR-20-184510

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
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*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Hello,

This message is for Andrew Rice, the Historic Landmark Commission, and
any others working on this case. My name is Clayton Maxwell and | am
writing to you in favor of a proposed project at 121 Laurel Lane. My
husband and | live at 113, Laure Lane, and we, like other neighbors on
our street, support Rindi McDonald's improvements on her garage
apartment. The public hearing date for the project is January 25th and
the case number is HR-20-184510. Please let those who are working on
the case, particularly Andrew Rice, know that we are happy to talk to him
if he'd like more information. We are proud of street and are in favor of
this improvement to it.

Warmly,
Clayton Maxwell

Clayton Maxwell
Freelance Writer



Brummett, Elizabeth

From: The Willis Family

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 8:15 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Historic Case Number: HR-20-184510

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
My husband, Patrick, and | (Julie Willis) live at 3115 Hemphill Park.
We are writing specifically to Andrew Rice and the Historic Landmark Commission about:

— Public Hearing date-January 25, 2021
— Historic Case Number: HR-20-184510
— Address-121 Laurel Ln.

We just wanted to let Mr. Rice and the Commission know that we’ve heard from Rindi and Don about their garage
apartment project and we support their effort, believing it will improve not just their property but the neighborhood at
large, and trusting in their regard for and ability to meet historic guidelines.

Thank you,

Julie Willis

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





